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President’s Message
Happy New Years to all! Hoping 

that you all enjoyed an exciting and 
adventurous past year.. I would like to 
acknowledge and show my appreciation 
to our retiring SASF Board Members 
for all of their hard work they gave to 
this organization during their tenure. 
My special gratitude to our outgoing 
Board Members: Steve Chu, for all of 
his hard supports and hard work at 
our concessions, events and functions; 
Kathie Corrie, who was instrumental 
in our capital efforts as the “Brick 
Campaign” coordinator; Alvin Lee, for 
his role as our newsletter editor and 
for his work at our concessions and 
events; and Garrett Fuji, who shared 
his financial management knowledge 
to help us develop our SASF Budget 
Committee. Sincere thanks to all of our 
outgoing and current Board Members 
for all of your time, commitment and 
valuable skills you’ve given to SASF and 
our community. We look forward to 

forging ahead with new ideas and plans 
in our quest. A warm welcome to our 
new Board Member Blake Lim. We look 
forward to working with Blake on ideas 
and initiatives for functions and activities 
to the next generation of our community. 
I would also like to acknowledge our 
administrative volunteers, Eric Wong 
and Kyle Ramos, for their valuable 
contributions they have brought to 
SASF. Eric has been providing outreach 
and linkage to local news media to 
promote our events. Kyle is updating our 
website and broadening our presence on 
social media platforms. (Don’t forget to 
“Like” us on Facebook!) 

As we look back at 2015, we hosted 
two wonderful fundraisers: The Taiko 
Project show (in July) here at SASF 
and An Evening with Hiroshima (in 
September) at the Crest Theater. These 
fundraisers were truly wonderful events 

The Sacramento Asian Sports Foundation Board met January 31, 2016 to discuss the goals 
for the coming year.  Phase II options were discussed in depth.

Continued on page 2
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for the community to enjoy. To see Taiko 
drums and instruments performed in a 
blend of modern upbeat style combined 
fundamental traditions, was an amazing 
experience. The performance by 
Hiroshima was phenomenal from the 
vocals to the use of the traditional kotto, 
drums, flute, saxophone, bass guitar, and 
keyboard. Their appearance at the Crest 
theater was the start of their upcoming 
World Tour. What an honor to have 
been a part of this program for SASF. We 
would like to thank Steve Hamamoto 
and the other volunteers for all the 
work they had to do in organizing these 
wonderful events. 

I want to recognize and express 
my gratitude to all of those who kept 

President’s Message
continued

basketball alive and exciting during 
summertime: 

— Jan Yoshioka and Robert Fong 
were the co-captains for organizing 
another fun and successful SASF 
Summer Basketball league. The Summer 
league program provides a wonderful 
opportunity for our area youth to enjoy 
playing basketball in a positive learning 
environment. Thanks to all of the youth 
who volunteered as coaches and mentors 
to our league participants. 

— Jan Ichiho, Colleen Matsuura, and 
Julie Ota were the captains for the annual 
Basic Hoops clinic this past summer. It is 
so much fun to see these hoopsters learn 
the fundamentals of basketball in a fun, 
interactive setting, whether pre-schooler 
to ninth grader. 

We are also excited to bring a new 
and very popular activity to our facility 

- Pickleball! This is a fun and fast game 
which is a hybrid of  tennis, table tennis 
and badminton. This sport is easy to 
learn, fun to play, and open to all ages. 
Pickleball sessions are on schedule four 
days a week. 

As you can see, we are continuing 
our commitment and dedication to this 
community. We are moving forward 
in our Quest for phase II, which is in 
further development. We are planning 
great things for you and the community 
in this coming new year. 

Teens Create Dreams, 2015
by Julie Ota

 Sacramento Asian Sports 
Foundation (SASF) Teens 
Create Dreams (TCD) 
Program was created back in 
the summer of 2010.  My son 
Troy Ota and his buddies 
Jason Wada, Brandon 
Nubla, Brian Otani and 
Darren Nishi wanted to 
start a program to give 
back to the community.  
Their quick response 

was this, “At our school, we have a 
couple of homeless kids and we want 
to help people them.  We want to bring 
awareness of homelessness to others 
in the community and to help the less 
fortunate.”  The SASF TCD Board began 
with several goals in mind for the mission 
of giving back to the community.  The 
first goal was to provide an avenue to 
expose the crisis amongst homeless 
teens and their families. The annual 
summer talent show venue provided a 
way to get the word out, and exposing 
the homeless epidemic by donating the 
proceeds for not-for-profit programs for 

the homeless.  Past donations were given 
to the following programs that support 
homelessness:  Habitat for Humanity, 
WIND for Youth and the Sacramento 
Children’s Home Crisis Nursery.  The 
second TCD goal was to provide funding 
for our local school music program.  
During the past season, the concession 
proceeds went to the John F. Kennedy 
Band Music Program.  

     The underlying set of goals in the 
TCD mission are to instill leadership 
and to improve the strength of character 
through the projects they help.  In 
addition to teaching our youth to help 
others and give back to the community, 
this organization provides a source of 
social networking.

A huge shout out to Tyler Sakata, 
Kellie Lee, Scott Kumamoto and Sydney 
Kushida and the “AWESOME JOB” and 
role as Co-Presidents by leading  the 
following 2015 TCD Board of Directors: 
Brent Abe, Haley Arakaki, Kendal Barlett, 
Haley Cogburn, Jessica Cooper, Keilen 
Fong, Jeremy Fong, Tristan Fong, Sami 
Fong, Nina Fong, Mario Fong, Steven 

Gabriel, Gabby Griffe, Kayla Hamahashi, 
Drew Ikemoto, Alexi  Ishida, Taylor 
Ishida, Maggie Ito, Ritika Jhawar, Cody 
Kurahara, Marisa Kwong, Janna Kwong, 
Alex Mar, Victoria Matsuura, Kai Osako, 
Austin Sakata, Sara Shimizu, Dillon 
Tahara, Sydney Takeda, Bella Wolfe, 
Kristi Wong, and Kelsey Wong. 

TCD would also like to thank the 
TCD judges, John F. Kennedy High 
School, Sacramento City Unified School 
District, SASF Board and Program 
Advisors-Dennis Kubo, Amy Hironaka 
and Marcia Matsuda, Musical Directors/
TCD Advisors Troy Ota and, Jason 
Wada and Brandon Nubla, Stage/Sound 
Director Felix Wada, Joe Fong , a huge 
thanks to Denise Tahara, Ted Fong and 
the College Fund Street Band. 

Our fifth annual talent show will 
be held on August 20, 2016 at John F. 
Kennedy High School Theater.  If you 
would like to be part of the TCD Board, 
we are accepting high school students 
who will be going into 9th grade.  Please 
feel free to contact Julie Ota @916-595-
5999 or teenscreatedreams@gmail.com.  
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Concession

     We had a wonderful 
concession stand open 
during this time, run by 
Gordon Low and Don Lee.  
They had varying daily 
menus of dinner meals, 
snacks, and drinks for 
sale.  This complimented 
the summer league and 
basic hoops programs by 
providing an avenue for food 
and drinks for all that came 
to the facility.

 Facility Manager’s Update
By Evan Kanenaga

Sacramento Asian Sports Foundation 
(SASF) is excited to announce a 
new and very popular activity to our 
facility. Pickleball, a fun and fast game 
for all ages has been added to the 
organization’s list of regular programs.  
Pickleball is a cross between tennis, 
table tennis and badminton. It is easy 
to learn how to play and a great way to 
exercise and stay in shape.  Since our 
grand opening in August, SASF has 
been recognized as, “the best indoor 
facility in the Sacramento area”, due 
in part to our large climate controlled, 

indoor facility with ample parking and 
excellent lighting.  Please check out our 
website for the current days and times 
for open play and general Pickleball 
information.  Speaking of our website, 
our staff has recently completed revising 
the SASF website, www.sasfquest.org.  
It has a new look and has been revised 
to be more user friendly. Information 
regarding present and future programs 
and special events has been updated. 
Users will now be able to register for 
events, pay for fees, purchase event 
tickets and much more, all online.  Links 

to social media, FaceBook, Twitter and 
Instagram continue to be included on 
the site.  SASF continues to be a popular 
venue for a variety of special events.  Our 
kitchen staff has worked tirelessly all year 
to provide great tasting meals for our 
many customers.  If you are interested 
in volunteering your time to help in the 
kitchen or other special events, we would 
like to thank you for your consideration, 
please email me at sasfrentals@gmail.
com with your interests and availability.  
Thank you for your continued support 
of SASF.
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The Basic Hoops program was given 
this August, which is designed to teach 
young kids, pre-school to third grade 
kids, the fundamentals of the sport of 
basketball and have fun.  SASF has had 
this program for the last 6 years.  The 
main goals are to have outlets for fun-
exercise and meet new friends.  You can 
see the enjoyment in the kids running, 
dribbling, passing, and shooting, 
while the parents and grandparents 
share in their enjoyment.  As in the 
summer league for the older kids,  it is 
an opportunity for the previous older 

SASF Basic Hoops Clinic
players and coaches to share their 
experiences and knowledge with the kids 
and families.

Here is a list of the staff in 2015—

Tigers/Grade K WildCats - 1st 
Grade Asst. Coaches 

Colin Uda, Korey Barlet, Lauren 
Nubla, Maria On, Kyle Fujii, Brent 
Abe, Kennedy Wilson, Brad Fujii, 
Kendal Barlet, Tyler Sakara, Nicci 
Fong, Forrest Taira, Rachel Uda.

Lions - 2nd Grade Cougars/3rd 
Grade Asst. Coaches

Asst. Coaches Brian Ishisaka, 
Leslie Kushida, Rebecca Uda,  
Ryan Uda, Dillon Tahara, Alex 
Playdon, Jarod Barlet, Keilen Fong, 
Bri Inouye, Cole Taira, Jeremy 
Fong, Gaurav Bindra. 

Head Coaches:
Roy Miyagawa, Rich Hironaka, 
Masashi Uda, Marty Tateshi, Mark 
Wong, Glenn Fujii, AJ Fajardo, 
Julie Ota, Jan Nishi, Masashi 
Uda, Lane Uda, Stan Kamimura, 
Colleen Matsuhara, Jan Ichiho



5    -2016

SASF Youth Summer League
We had another successful summer league for the children 

of our community in 2015.  There were over 360 kids, boys 
and girls - grades first to ninth, who participated this year.  We 
are committed to promoting and supporting programs for 
youth which develop character, leadership, citizenship, and 
sportsmanship.  In this development we have incorporated 
these ideals and a concept, “the circle of life”.  Hopefully, to 
instill a passion for giving back to the community.  We have 
seen previous players willing to come back and give back by 
volunteering as mentors and coaches for the summer league.  
As such, we have had over 80 youth coaches supported by 8 
coordinators and administrators and over 20 youth support 
staff for this years summer league.  

     We could see through this program the enjoyment of 
playing in a team sport of basketball with kids from different 
backgrounds.  Meeting new and old friends, new and previous 
coaches in a venue minimizing the emphasis on winning.  The 
parents and grandparents can see the enjoyment of the kids 
playing and that older kids were willing to volunteer and give 
back to these kids.  We measure success by the laughter, hugs, 
handshakes, and the pure joy noted on their faces.  Please come 
join us next summer for this great program, open to the kids - 
first to ninth grades, boys and girls. 
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2015 Concert Highlights
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On Saturday, November 21, 2015, 
over 800 hungry guest feasted on over 
4700 pounds of Dungeness Crab. The 
food preparation , like cutting and 
marinating the spareribs, cutting the 
vegetables, cleaning all the utensils, 
frying the shrimp chips  was done 
Thursday and Friday evening (6:30 
pm to 10:00 pm). Then on Saturday 
morning at 6:00 am, the SASF cooking 
crew started cooking the fried rice, 
preparing the crab and cooking the spare 
ribs. At 12 noon, the magic of cooking 
the Chinese style ginger and garlic 
flavored crab commenced.

22nd Annual SASF Crab Feed A Rousing Success
A separate group of volunteers 

came in Friday night to put down the 
protective floor covering and set up 
the tables. Saturday morning they 
decorated the table tops. It took over 100 
community volunteers to help prep, set 
up, cook and serve the delicious crab and 
of course, clean up. 

Luckily, the Dungeness Crab was 
purchased months in advance, so we 
were not affected by the recent ban 
on crab caught on the California and 
Oregon coast.  The crab we served was 
cleared to be toxin free.

Don Lee and Gordy Low, and their 
fantastic kitchen crew prepared another 
scrumptious “all you can eat” Crab Feast. 
Kingman Louie helped emcee the event 
again, that night.  Many of our guest left 
smiling, happy and content at the end of 
the evening.  By 12 midnight, the table 
and chairs were put away and the kitchen 
was cleaned and we were able to call it 
another successful evening. 

SASF would like to thank the 
community for their continued support 
of our fundraising efforts and we look 
forward to serving you next year!



-   8   SPRING

SASF Concert for 2016 
Steven Hamamoto

SASF Benefit Show Chairperson

SASF completed two concerts 
in 2015 featuring Taiko Project and 
contemporary jazz group Hiroshima.  
Taiko Project performed on July 11 at 
our facility.  Hiroshima performed for 
us again at the Crest Theater on August 
26. SASF supporters were treated to two 
great evenings of riveting entertainment.  

For 2016, SASF is planning to hold 
all future musical events at our facility.  
We are improving the acoustic and 
audio elements within our facility. 
Our goal is to have future concerts 
at our SASF facility, as opposed to 
having them offsite. We will be saving 
on the rental cost of offsite facilities 
as well as being able to sell the tickets 
directly to our supporters, without the 
normal “conveyance ticket fees” offsite 
facilities usually charge.  By mid-June 
construction will start by adding sound 
absorbing panels to the concrete walls 
and installing sound banners in between 
the steel joist trusses to further reduce 

sound reflection.  The project will be 
completed just in time to welcome our 
new performer for 2016.  

CARA-C from Los Angeles will be 
performing for us the evening of August 
20. CARA-C is a Chinese Pop violinist 
who was nominated for a Grammy and 
had her own PBS Special.  A Juilliard 
graduate and winner of the prestigious 
LA Music Award, CARA-C has graced 
many of the worlds’ top stages, including 
Carnegie Hall.    

CARA-C’s contemporary pop 
violin sound is dynamic and sexy.  
She is a visionary Artist inspired by 
Jean-Luc Ponty and encouraged by 
Burt Bacharach.  Her powerful artistic 
expression captivates a worldwide 
audience.  Her electric violin soars with 
a feminine mystique.  “The violin is my 
voice to the world, and I use it to create 
limitless emotion”, CARA relates.  Her 

unique talent has performed with mega-
stars Whitney Houston, Barry Manilow, 
Burt Bacharach, Dionne Warwick, U2, 
N-Sync and Kenny Loggins.   

On August 20, join the SASF in 
welcoming CARA-C.  Ticket prices 
will be $40.00 for general admission.  
Additionally, there will be prime 
reserved seats for $50.00 directly in front 
of the stage.  Beverages and other snacks 
will be available by our SASF Kitchen 
Crew.  Doors will open at 6:00 with 
the performance starting at 7:00.  So 
please come join the SASF as we present 
another top Asian performer for your 
enjoyment.  Spread the word and tell 
all your friends to join us.  All proceeds 
from the performance will go toward 
funding our Phase 2 Building Expansion.  
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Saturday August 20, 2016
Sacramento Asian Sports Foundation

9040 High Tech Court     Elk Grove, CA 95758
Performance at 7:00 pm • Doors open at 6:00 pm

$40 General Admission     $50 VIP Seating
Tickets can be purchased through our website: www.sasfquest.org

For more information, www.sasfquest.org
or contact Evan Kanenaga at 916.391.6000, sasfrentals@gmail.com

 2 0 1 6  C o n ce  r t 
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January 23 , 2016 marked the 
inaugural SASF Lunar New Year 
Luncheon, a joint venture between Ellen 
Kwong (a former SASF Director) and 
Sacramento Asian Sports Foundation 
and the Sacramento Cathedral Parish. 
Through the generous donation from 
Mrs. Kwong , we were able to provide a 
delicious hot lunch to our local needy 
community at the Cathedral of Blessed 
Sacrament in downtown Sacramento.  

Father Nicholas Ho, who is affiliated 
with the Sacramento Cathedral Parish, 
was instrumental in gathering volunteers 
from his church to help out at this 

wonderful event. SASF volunteers 
prepared the delicious food in our 
SASF commercial kitchen and then 
transported the food downtown.

The event started with an exciting 
Lion Dance performance, to usher in 
the New Year. Mrs. Kwong  greeted 
our guests, as they entered the hall and 
were given a red lycee envelope that 
contained a McDonald’s gift certificate, 
so they could enjoy an additional meal 
later. Former Mayor Jimmie Yee was also 
present to greet the guests. Father Ho 
started the luncheon with a prayer and 

a song. He spoke about the traditions of 
the Lunar New Year to our eager guests. 
Our guests feasted on  roast pork, sweet 
and sour pork, fried chicken, fried rice, 
chow mein and a mixed vegetable dish. 

Mrs. Kwong wanted to give back 
to her community, in memory of her 
late son Glenn Kwong.  Mrs. Kwong’s 
generous endowment will be used to 
make the Lunar New Year Luncheon an 
annual SASF event. All of the attendees 
were grateful for the delicious hot meal 
and the fellowship that was displayed to 
them. 

Lunar New Year Luncheon
by Karen Cotton
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Donations
The SASF gratefully acknowledges the following generous 

donations received from 2/1/15 - 10/31/2015
The SASF is a nonprofit 501(c)(3) organization, 		

Tax ID 94-3227001

Angie’s Artisan Treats, Inc., Sponsorship Strive for Strength
IBM Employee Services Center, Capital Building Fund 
Intel Volunteer Grant Program, Capital Building Fund 
United Way, United Way 
Arakaki, Duke & Doris, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Au, George & Wanda, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Blanchette, Dr. Ronald T., Sponsorship The Challenge
Brewster, Greg & Karen Jung, In Memory Of Gregory W. 

Wong
Brian Dong, DDS, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Chan, Henry  & Janet, In Memory Of George Lee
Chan, Henry  & Janet, In Memory Of King Chun Wong
Chinn, Darryl & Sue, In Memory Of David Yung
Chinn, Darryl & Sue, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Chong, Jean, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Chow, Wes & Sue, In Memory Of Ronald Yee
Cotton, Karen, In Memory Of George Quan, Jr.
Cotton, Karen, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Cotton, Karen, Special Donation toward new copier
Crandall, Brad, United Way 
Dairiki, Thomas & Lynn, In Memory Of Dorothy Yamamoto
Dairiki, Thomas & Lynn, In Memory Of Elinor Saika
Dairiki, Thomas & Lynn, In Memory Of Kikuyo Kodakari
Daly, Michael,  
Deguchi, Agnes, Brick Campaign Willie Tadashi Deguchi
Deguchi, Agnes, In Memory Of Willie Tadashi Deguchi
Eng, John, Capital Building Fund 
Fong, Dan, Irene & Jennifer, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Fong, Jacqueline, In Memory Of George Lum Fong
Fong, Jarrod Robert & Leigh, Capital Building Fund 
Fong, John A. & Jeanette, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Fong, Lawrence & Nadine, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Fong, Lorna M., Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Fong, Monica Mar & Dennis, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Fong, Patricia, In Memory Of Ronald A. Yee
Fong, Patricia, In Memory Of Garrick Thomas Hom
Fong, Patricia, In Memory Of Jean Matsuura
Fong, Robert & Kimberly, In Memory Of Percy Chu
Fong, Robert & Kimberly, In Memory Of David Yung
Fong, Robert & Kimberly, In Memory Of Christina Ong
Fong, Robert & Kimberly, In Memory Of Kathie Lawrence
Fong, Robert & Mary, In Memory Of Garrick Thomas Hom
Fong, Roger & Florence, In Memory Of George Quan, Jr.
Fong, Roger & Florence, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Fong, Roger & Florence, In Memory Of Grace Yee
Fong, Rolland & Amy, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Fong, Sarah Loui-Fong & James, United Way 
Fujimoto, Kristi Omoto & John, United Way 
Fujimoto, Michael & Donna, In Memory Of Mirry Fujita
Fujita, Robert & JoAnn, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Fung, Alan L., In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Gee, Lawrence & Mabel, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Gilbert, William & Janice Bowen-, Sponsorship Strive  for 

Strength
Groza, Janet, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Hamamoto, Goichi & Alice, Sponsorship Hiroshima Concert
Hamamoto, Goichi & Alice, Sponsorship Taiko Project
Hamamoto, Steve, United Way 
Harada, Jeff & Teresa, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Hirano, Karen, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Hironaka, David, United Way 
Hironaka, Rich & Lani, United Way 
Hom, Joe & Betty Miyagawa , In Memory Of George Quan, 

Jr.
Hom, Sam & Barbara, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Hom, Sam & Barbara, In Memory Of David Yung
Hom, Sam & Barbara, In Memory Of Garrick Thomas Hom
DK Networks, United Way 
Ihara, Theresa, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Imai, Edward, Sponsorship Hiroshima Concert
North American Food Distribution Co., Inc., Special Donation 

Sake Fest
Ito, Kenneth & Midori, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Ito, Sam, In Memory Of Sakaye Nishikawa
Ito, Sam, In Memory Of Ricke Kimura
Ito, Sam, In Memory Of Etsuko Dote
Ito, Sam, In Memory Of Danny Nagasawa
Ito, Sam, In Memory Of Tom Kimura
Ito, Valerie, In Memory Of David Yung

Iwasa, Masami & Hisako, Capital Building Fund 
Jang, Edgar & Lilly, In Memory Of David Yung
Jang, Gary & Jackie, In Memory Of George Quan, Jr.
Jang, Ruth, In Memory Of Grace Yee
Jang, Ruth, In Memory Of Myrna Faye Chan
Jang, Ruth, In Memory Of Chester Chan
Jang, Ruth, In Memory Of Stewart Chin
Kanenaga, Evan & Deann, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Kawamoto, Scott S., United Way 
Kazama, D.B. & Joyce, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Kikumoto Real Estate, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Kinoshita, Ford & Renee Goi-, In Memory Of Hagumi 

Takizawa
Kobata, Ted & Frances, Capital Building Fund Vehicle 

Donation
Kojima, Satoshi & Christine, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Kojima, Touru & May, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Sacramento Barons Athletic Organization, In Memory Of 

Marian Frisby
Kubo, Dennis & Theresa, In Memory Of Marian Frisby
Kubo, Dennis & Theresa, Capital Building Fund Vehicle 

Donation
Kubo, Dennis & Theresa, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong
Kunisaki, Gordon & Donna, In Memory Of Alice Ichiho
Kunisaki, Gordon & Donna, In Memory Of James Tanimoto
Kunisaki, Gordon & Donna, In Memory Of Roy Kato
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, In Memory Of Marian Frisby
Kunisaki, Rodney & Julie, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Kwong, Ellen, In Memory Of Glenn Kwong
Lai, Lyle & Carole, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lai, Lyle & Carole, In Memory Of David Yung
Lai, Lyle & Carole, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong
Lau, Paul & Rosaline, United Way 
Lee, Alfred & Joleen, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, Bill, In Memory Of David Yung
Lee, Dan & Reyne, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, Dr. Kevin J., Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Lee, Forren & Winifred, In Memory Of May Wong
Lee, Forren & Winifred, In Memory Of Glenn Kwong
Lee, Forren & Winifred, In Memory Of Chris Ong
Lee, Frances M., In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, George & Sandra, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, Jeff & Evelyn, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, Jeff & Evelyn, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong
Lee, Leroy & Elaine, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, Paul & Ginger, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lee, Ron & Donna, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Len, Arthur & Dorothy, In Memory Of David Yung
Leung, Kai & Patsy, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lewis, Lori Lee & Tony, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Lieu, Kelvin Mark & Cheryl, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Lim, Barry & Rickey, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Louie, Betty & Fee, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Louie, Betty & Fee, In Memory Of George Quan, Jr.
APAPA, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Matsuda, Marcia, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Matsuda, Marcia, Special Donation for floor repair
Matsuura, Darrel & Arlene, United Way 
Miyao, Naomi, In Memory Of Mirry Fujita
Moe, Paul & Dorothy, In Memory Of Grace Yee
Mori, Brian & Laurie, United Way 
Morishita, Don & Sheri, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Moy, Han & Wai, Capital Building Fund 
Nahigian, Joy, In Memory Of Jean Matsuura
Nakamura, Phil & Edie, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Nakatogawa, Kinjiro, In Memory Of Chiyoko Tsukuji
Namba, Valerie, In Memory Of Glenn Kwong
Ng, Bernice, Capital Building Fund 
Ng, Shaun, United Way 
Nishikawa, George & Yoshiko, In Memory Of Gregory W. 

Wong
Nishikawa, Jan, United Way 
Nishimura, Luther & Amy, URIP 
Nomura, Walt & Chieko, In Memory Of Ronald Yee
Okabayashi, Henry & Ruth, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Okamoto, Tetsuo & Pat, In Memory Of Kuni Hironaka
Okamoto, Tetsuo & Pat, In Memory Of Toki Matsuura
Okimoto, Jan, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Okimura, Ronny T., In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
On, Norma, In Memory Of George Quan, Jr.
On, Norma, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Ota, Tsutomu & Jean, In Memory Of Ken Ouchida

Ota, Tsutomu & Jean, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Otani, Walt & Mary, Brick Campaign Robert A. Otani
Oto, Allan & Sharyn, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Oto’s Marketplace, Sponsorship Summer League
Oto, Ted & Mollie, In Memory Of Grace Ito
Ouchida, Ron & Sylvia, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Owyang, Wally & Helen, In Memory Of David Yung
Palm, Karen, Capital Building Fund Vehicle Donation
Family Floors & More, Sponsorship Strive  for Strength
Ross, Kenneth & Lissa, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong
Saika, Elaine, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Sakamoto, Bernard & Judy, In Memory Of Gregory W. 

Wong
Sanui, Kan & Betsie, In Memory Of Mirry Fujita
Sanui, Kan & Betsie, In Memory Of Grace Yee
Sanui, Kan & Betsie, In Memory Of Evan S. Toyama
Sanui, Ronald, In Memory Of Mirry Fujita
Schetter Electric, Inc., General Donation 
Sen, Harry & Leila, In Memory Of George Quan, Jr.
Shannon, R.B. & Cynthia, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Shieh, CJ & Pei Jan, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Smith Chiropractic Professional Corporation, Sponsorship 

Strive  for Strength
Spinazola, Lisa, Special Donation Strive  for Strength
Spinazola, Lisa, Sponsorship Strive for Strength
Steeves, Stan & Sophia, Sponsorship Taiko Project
Steimle, Cynthia, In Memory Of Kuni Hironaka
Suwa, Roberta & Tadao, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Tagawa, Thomas & Norma, United Way 
Tahara, Randy, Denise & Dillon, Sponsorship Teens Create 

Dreams
Tanaka, Russ & Meg, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Tanaka, Tom T., United Way 
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory Of Dorothy T. Nakagawa
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory Of Grace Ito
Tanihana, Eiko, In Memory Of Robert Takao Shimada
Tom, Robert & Roxie, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Toy, Joseph & Jannie, Sponsorship Hiroshima Concert
Jack Chew & Co., Inc., Sponsorship The Challenge
Uda, Randy & Suzanne, Capital Building Fund PG&E 

Campaign
van Loben Sels, Russell & Marilyn, In Memory Of Alice 

Ichiho
Won, Larry & Cynthia, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Wong, Baugh Owyang, Evelyn&Christine, In Memory Of 

Mayme Wong
Wong, Christine, Evelyn & Dennis, In Memory Of Eleanor 

Maroni
Wong, Chun Hon & Yuk Quon, In Memory Of Gregory W. 

Wong
Wong, Gary & Linda, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Gordon A. Wong, MD, FACP, FCCP, In Memory Of Gregory 

W. Wong
Wong, Jenny, In Memory Of David Yung
Wong, Kevin, General Donation 
KW Construction, Sponsorship The Challenge
Wong, Mark, In Memory Of Alice Ichiho
Wok in the Park, LLC, Sponsorship Teens Create Dreams
Wong, Norman & Pansy, In Memory Of Alice Ichiho
Wong, Paula Wotman and Fletcher, In Memory Of Gregory 

W. Wong
Wong, Ricky & Nancy, In Memory Of David Yung
Wong, Ronald & Victoria, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Wong, Stan & Florence Oto-, In Memory Of Glenn Kwong
Wong, Wardon & Lesa Caldarella-, In Memory Of Gregory 

W. Wong
Wong, Wardon & Lesa Caldarella-, In Memory Of George 

Lee
Woo, Willie & Gracie, In Memory Of Don Matsuda
Yamamoto, Eddie, United Way 
Yamanaka, Dan, United Way 
Yee, Don & Joyce, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong
Yee, Doreen, In Memory Of Craig A. Fong for kitchen only
Yee, Fan & Viola, In Memory Of Garrick Thomas Hom
Yee, Fan & Viola, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Yee, Glenn & Betty, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Yee, Jimmie & Mary, Brick Campaign 
Yee, Jimmie & Mary, In Memory Of May Wong
Yee, Jimmie & Mary, Capital Building Fund Jimmie Yee 

Retirement
Yee, Joe F. & Connie, In Memory Of May Wong
Yee, John & Doris, In Memory Of Gregory W. Wong
Mamie’s Administrative Services, In Memory Of May Wong
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